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 The Assembly Budget Committee reports favorably Assembly Bill 

No. 5942. 

 This bill authorizes the Secretary of State to become a member of a 

non-profit state-based organization for the purpose of maintaining the 

accuracy of voter registration information, and authorizes the New 

Jersey Motor Vehicle Commission to provide motor vehicle records to 

that organization or to the Department of State for those purposes.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 Fiscal information is not available at this time. 


